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Dear Sir/Madam,

I want to register my objections to the local plan for Warrington.
I think that destroying the green belt is unacceptably. If we build on the green belt, who are the people buying
the houses? Are they those from out of the area who prefer to get into their cars and drive to Manchester rather

than spend their money in the local economy.

I think the distance from these houses to the town centre, and railway stations is inconvenient to make it viable
for them to use. The traffic around Warrington is very congested and this plan will increase both pollution and
congestion and put pressure on our services.

Please reconsider other ways to regenerate the area.

Regards,

Catherine Draper





